
Parent Council and Staff Support  2024 -2025 
St. Luke’s Early Childhood Program 

 
Dear St. Luke’s Early Childhood Program (ECP) Families, 
 
It is time to start planning for the 2024-2025 school year! If you find yourself wanting to become more involved in the 
ECP program, consider joining Parent Council or being Staff Support.  St. Luke’s Parent Council supports a range of 
activities that benefit our students, teachers, and classroom to enhance the educational experience.  We rely on 
participation from our parents to assist with the organization, advertising, and implementing of these events throughout 
the year.   
 

There are several ways to become involved:                                      THANK YOU! 

 
1. Classroom Representative—Responsibilities include serving as a liaison between the families in your child’s 

classroom and staff of St. Luke’s ECP as well as informing families of upcoming events & fundraisers.  Ideal to be 
able to attend monthly Tuesday meetings (9/17, 10/22, 11/19, 1/14, 2/11, 3/11, 4/22, 5/13) from 9:15 AM to 
10:15 AM.  Childcare provided! 
 

2. General - Organize/volunteer for the Staff Christmas breakfast (Dec. 11 & 12), Dine for Dollars, or end of year 
staff luncheon (May 22) 

 
3. Staff Support- Provide snacks and/or drinks for staff monthly meetings.  Provide childcare at staff monthly 

meetings (9/16, 10/23, 11/11, 12/09, 1/13, 2/18, 3/10, 4/21, 5/12) from 1:15 PM to 2:15 PM 

 

 
How are you interested in volunteering?   Circle  all that apply.  Keep the top half and turn in the bottom.    THANK YOU! 

 
Classroom Representative for class __________ 
 
General Fundraising for: 
     
       Dine for Dollars              Other idea _________________________        
 
Staff Support for: 
     
      Childcare/staff meetings      Drinks or snacks/staff meetings       Christmas Breakfast (Dec.11 & 12)           Luncheon (May 22) 

 
 
 
Name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number _____________________________________________________________________________   
 
 
Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Children at ECP:  


